National Aeronautics and Space Administration

Kennedy Space Center
Kennedy Space Center, FL 32899

August 2, 2016

Reply to Attn of: UB-A

Dear Regents Professor Lewis:

This is to confirm that no expenditures, no encumbrances, nor any distribution of your
pioneering “OMICS” NASA federal grant funding are to occur without your explicit
agreement and direction,

As you know, any attempt by others, such as university administrators, to place any
individuals on this project without your approval, or assign expenditures not for the
project, would constitute fraud and/or misuse of competitive federal funds,

We are very excited about the upcoming ISS study.

Best of luck, and see you all soon!
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Howard G. Levine, PhD

Chief Scientist & IACUC Chair
Utilization and Life Sciences Office
Mail Code: UB-A

Kennedy Space Center, FL 32899
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